
Dove Bank Primary School 

Weekly Bulletin - 22.09.2023 

Reminders 

• The children are currently coming into school on their PE days in their PE kits. The children have en-
joyed doing this and, on the whole, they have all been in correct kit. Just a reminder that the full kit 
expectations can be fund on the website, and we ask that you use this to ensure the correct kit is worn.  

• Names in jumpers! We have already had some upset around jumpers going missing. Can you please check 
that your child’s name is in all jumpers to ensure we can return jumpers to their rightful owners should 
they go missing! It would also be great if you could also check the jumpers that you have at home in 
case they have been brought home by accident.  

• Calpol in school. In some situations, we will administer calpol in school. You will always be called if your 
child has had calpol to ensure that they haven’t had any before school. If you have already completed 
the form to give permission, thank you. If you are new to school, or missed it when previously sent, 
please click HERE to access the form.  

Key Dates 

Along with the bulletin this week, we have sent out a 
list of key dates for this term. These dates do not 
include sporting events or individual class trips.  

We always like to give as much notice for events as 
possible, and do all we can to not move dates once 
they have been communicated. However, there can 
be occasions when things change. If this happens, we 
will do what we can to communicate as quickly as  
possible. 

 

Macmillan Coffee Morning 

On Friday 29th September, we are hosting our annual 
Macmillan coffee morning in order to raise money for  
Macmillan cancer support. You are welcome to join us 
in school after dropping the children off for a hot 
drink and a slice of cake. Cake donations are wel-
comed, please can we ask that these are sent into 
school on Thursday 28th September in order to give 
us the time to set up.  

 

Harvest 

On Thursday 28th September, we will be 
celebrating Harvest in school. Reverend 
Baker is going to come in to lead an     
assembly with the children. Like last 
year, we are supporting our local        
foodbank, so would ask that, if you are 
able to, please send a donation that our 
team of kindness ambassadors can deliver 
to the foodbank the following day. If you 
are currently finding things difficult and 
would benefit from a referral to the 
foodbank, please do not hesitate to get in 
touch:                                              
headteacher@dovebank.staffs.sch.uk  

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=ZepSK_ZsmkacfQ6DaN-KxPJbuukX1b5OlzSXLu8dS49UQTFVUjNSOEwxMlpFMkkwTDZMQzJVNlVHRi4u



